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Tucson Benedictines to host monastic experience weekend 
 
TUCSON, Ariz. – In February, the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration in Tucson will 
host a monastic experience weekend for women discerning a call to religious life at their mon-
astery located at 800 N. Country Club Rd. 

Beginning at 5 p.m. Friday, Feb. 19, through 1:30 p.m. Sunday, Feb. 21, participants 
will join the community for Eucharist, Liturgy of the Hours and meals, receive input on prayer 
and discernment, have time for personal prayer and meet with others who are also discerning. 
Those wishing to participate must be single women between the ages of 18 and 40. 
 For more information about the monastic weekend, please contact Sister Lupita Barajas 
at (520) 325-6401 or e-mail barajasosb@gmail.com. 
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